
 

September 12, 2017 

 

 To Whom It May Concern: 

I wanted to thank Mr. Angel for the support he provided this past summer for my son. My son 

participated in a six week individual class with the program Reading & Rhythm. Over the course of the 

one hour classes provided by Mr. Angel, there was a significant improvement shown in my son’s reading 

including fluency and comprehension. In returning to class this school year, one of his teachers, without 

knowing he had engaged in this program over the summer, shared with us, that she had observed a 

significant improvement in his reading ability. 

I truly appreciated Mr. Angel allowing us as his parents to observe the sessions and learn strategies that 

could support the work he was doing with him in the class. We were able to participate in some of the 

strategies during the class which assisted us in being able to replicate them at home. One of the most 

striking components of the program was Mr. Angel’s focus on supporting my son’s confidence in his own 

natural abilities. His mantra, ‘trust your mind’ rang very true and my son gained confidence which led 

the way for him to incorporate the skills needed to improve his reading. 

This is a great program which could assist any child, adolescent or adult who is having difficulty with 

reading.  I highly value this program and Mr. Angel’s expertise through the use of this medium and 

would highly recommend it for anyone. I could see its great benefit in the classrooms as it taps into a 

child’s natural strengths.  

Thank you very much Mr. Angel for all your support, encouragement and strength building. It is a 

lifelong gift and we as his parents will forever be grateful. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Moreno 

 


